
RYSA February 22, 2018 Field Resolution Meeting 

Attendees: Reps from EL Sol, GBYSL, HSLL, NABB, NVBR, PW, RALL, RCLL, RFP, RM, RNLL, RR, SB, SGS, NNSL, SO, SRBR, 

NNSR……absent – SYFL, McQ, AB  

RYSA Board: Brad Betker, Chris King, Ryan Sheltra, Margo Mee, Richard Jay, Wade Perry and RYSA Admin Stacey 

Perez…absent Vicki LaRovere 

Meeting start 6:09pm 

This is a field resolution meeting to negotiate field requests tonight. One person from each league is allowed to negotiate. 

 Approval of minutes from July 13, 2017 General Membership. Move by Richard to approve, 2nd by Randy. Approved. 

 Approval of minutes from February 15, 2018 General Membership (revised). Move by Scott to approve, 2nd by Richard. 

Approved. 

 Please be sure the revised MOU has been presented to Stacey. 

 Field update by Richard Jay: 

 Review Field Map on website to identify the various parks and what their designations are. 

 City of Reno requires US to aerate and fertilize….we control that schedule. 

 The city mows on their schedule; we cannot adjust what they do. 

 We keep pursuing field projects in hopes we can secure more space. It’s a process. 

 Flat fields – we need to set player limits on fields to ensure those teams with more kids have the fields they need. 

That means a minimum of 15 players will be set in order for a team to secure a field. 

 FIELDS ARE STILL CLOSED!!! If you are caught on fields during closure, you will lose your permit! 

 Be prepared for a delayed start (past March 1) if the weather continues to be nasty. 

 Field issues – notify the Park Supervisor and cc Richard. 

 If there are water issues and the water is non-reclaimed, contact TMWA. 

 Priorities for field conflicts: 

 Non-Profit Youth, For-Profit Youth, Non-Profit Adult, For-Profit Adult, City of Reno citizens (over non city), 

Previous Permit Holders, Investment in the Field ($$ from your league into field). 

 

All Leagues dispersed to discuss fields 6:30pm 

 

 


